
 

 

A Note From The St Andrew’s Team 

We are all filled with pride this week from our 
wonderful school. The children have shown 
their imagination, creativity and school spirt in 
so many wonderful ways. We enjoyed seeing all 
the children share their love for reading on 
world book day, the hard work and determina-
tion of the children that performed at  
 
Farnham's Got Talent and the smiles on the 
children's faces coming in the gate each morn-
ing. It has also been a glorious week of sun-
shine, and we have enjoyed lots of extra out-
door learning opportunities.   

 

 

 

11th March   Author Visit 

14th March   Year 2 trip to Windsor Castle 

17th March   PTFA Meeting after drop off (all welcome) 

19th March   Sponsored Bounce 

26th March   PTFA Meeting 8pm 

2nd & 3rd April  Parents Evening 

4th April   Break up for Easter at 1.20pm   

18th May   Spring Fair 

World Book Day - What an exciting day coming to school in our pyja-
mas! The children loved showing their pyjamas to their friends and 
more importantly sharing their favourite bedtime stories!  It was a  
lovely way to explore this year's theme of 'Read Your Way'. We enjoyed 
reading the story 'Pip and Egg' and all carrying our different writing 
tasks. We had the perfect end to such a lovely day drinking hot choco-
late on the playground as a whole school whilst being read a story.  

Farnham’s Got Talent  Our wonderful performers did themselves and 
their school proud, with their performance of Pipes of Peace. So won-
derful to see all of the Farnham schools showcase their talents. 

Special Ear Foundation Assembly 

Jedi Assembly Justice Equality Diversity Inclusion 

Farnham's Got Talent - A huge congratulations to all the children who 
were involved in Farnham's Got Talent. Our performance, ‘Pipes of 
Peace’ showed the true community spirit of St Andrew with a dance 
where all the children came together and depicted the powerful mes-
sage of being kind. A big thank you for the support of all the parents 
involved and I am sure you can agree that it was a wonderful evening 
full of joy watching all of the schools perform.  

Wormeries - As part of our generation restoration project we have en-
joyed learning about microhabitats and creating our very own function-
al microhabitat. We created a microhabitat for worms, carefully design-
ing them first considering the shelter they needed, what food they 
would need to survive and the environment we should keep them in. 
We look forward to recording our findings.  
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        A Gentle Reminder…. 

• Please can we ask that you supervise your 

children in the churchyard. Children are lean-

ing over the wall, playing with  leaves and 

sticks.  We need to be respectful to our 

neighbours and our churchyard setting. 

• A wall has collapsed in the alley leading to 

West Street — this footpath is currently 

closed. 

• Please remember to book your lunches! 

All of the Farnham’s Got 

talent Performers 

 



 

 

World Book Day 

 



Making wormeries 

Experiment to see if worms 
prefer fruit or vegetables 

 

 



Farnham’s Got  

Talent 

 

(Official photos to 
follow!) 

 



Chloe and Sophie's Special Ears fund  
(a charity that supports children and  

families who are deaf).  

JEDI Assembly including the Farnham’s  
Got Talent production 
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